
The Catholic Women's League of Canada           

London Diocesan Council 

      

To: All Parish Presidents, Chairpersons 

CC: London Diocesan Council, OPC Chairperson  

From:  Mary Clare Latimer, Treasurer, London Diocesan Council 

Date:  November 18, 2023 

Directive #2 

 

Last reminder that membership fees for the 2024 year are due at the end of December 

2023. This is the breakdown of the membership dues: 

National $25 plus insurance (.50 per member) 

Provincial $ 3 

Diocesan $ 5 

Total to be sent to National per member: $33.50  

It is that time again for Annual Reports.  Attached you will find the Parish Treasurer’s 

Annual Summary Report required from every council.  Please complete this form in 

January and send it to me by January 22, 2024.  I would prefer to receive these by email. 

Thank you! 

This is also the time you should be reviewing/adjusting your parish council budget for 

2024.  Remember the budget needs to be passed at a general or annual meeting before you 

can do business in the next year.    

The proposed Canada Disability Benefit needs to be adequate enough to bring dignity and 

independence and end poverty for people with disabilities. This money matters and CWL 

members can make it happen. Please see attached Canada Disability Benefit in 2023 

postcard that Treasurers can share with their parish council members. 

 

 Wishing you and your loved ones a blessed Advent and Christmas season!  

MC 


